Notes from the latest Parish Council meeting 
on 26 November 2019

Car Park Pot Holes have been filled in by Bryon King – thanks Bryon.
      
Once they are sorted out properly, Peter will take a photo of how chairs should be stacked in the Choir Room and put on display; we hope that groups will take notice!
 
Betty has booked Andersons Park for next year’s picnic on Sunday 2 Feb, after church. 
 
Since copies of Word For Today keep running out, another 5 copies will be ordered in future.

The Parish is now looking for a new Convenor for the Worship and Education meeting.
 
An area outside the Multi-Purpose Rooms has sunk badly and is a hazard for slipping. It will be taken up, sand added and relaid.

The portable White Board has a new lease of life now that Bryon has done some remedial work on the wheels. 

The building has been designated as a Community Emergency Hub. Various people have been some training, and the Parish Council agreed a list of named persons who would act as either Key Holders (to unlock the place in an emergency) and/or Personnel (who would ‘run’ the place in any emergency).
 
Parish Council Meetings for 2020 will be on the 4th Tuesday every odd numbered month starting 28th January 2020.
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